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Confirmation Parents This is a reminder 
that Baptismal Certificates are due. If your 
child was not baptized at St. Christopher's 
Church please make sure you turn in a copy of 
their Baptismal Certificate. These are required 
for our sacramental records. 

 First Reconciliation Reminder: First Recon-
ciliation will be held on Thursday, January 24th 
at 7PM in the Church. This is for all students in 
the 2nd grade classes, please make sure to save 
the date! Students should continue to work on 
learning their Act of Contrition prayer at home.   

      

First Communion Reminders: Sign-ups for 
time preference for the day of First Communion 
are available online. Please make sure to sign-
up!! Spaces are filling up quickly.   

Edge Youth Ministry 

meets again on Janu-

ary 24.  

 

 

 

Life Teen will resume 

on January 27th at 

6pm in the hall. We 

are kicking off the 

new year with a training for all who wish to vol-

unteer with Night to Shine. We will then follow 

that with a youth group meeting with some of 

the other churches in the area.  

Altar Server Training will be held on 1/26/19 4pm 
in the Church.  The trainees should plan to attend 
5pm Mass immediately following to see their train-
ing in action. Any child 4th grade and above is 
welcome to attend. This is a wonderful way for our 
youngest parishioners to Carry Christ Beyond the 
Pews!  Please contact Celinda Carr with any 
questions: ccarr@stchristopherski.org or 240-882-
4694. 

 

 

 

 

 

Calling all Night to Shine Volunteers! 
 

If you would like to be a Volunteer at Night to 

Shine, you must attend training on January 27 at 

5 pm in the Hall. 
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training on January 27 at 6 pm in the Hall. 

 

You MUST attend training in order to volunteer at 

the event! Please go to the Parish website to reg-

ister as a volunteer prior to training. 

 

Night to Shine will be held February 8 from 6-9 

pm in the Hall. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like more information, 

please contact Bridgitte at bbailey@stchristopherki.org or 

410-643 -6220  

http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/bible/Genesis/2:18
mailto:ccarr@stchristopherski.org


SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

 

 

We would like to thank 
Increte of Maryland Inc. 

 for sponsoring an ad in our weekly bulletin 

 MONDAY   JANUARY 21 
7:15 a.m.  Rich Pasa+ 
8:30 a.m.  Michael F. Shields+ 
THURSDAY  JANUARY 24 
7:15 a.m.  Mary Shanks+ 
8:30 a.m.  Cardinal William Keeler+ 
FRIDAY  JANUARY 25 
7:15 a.m.  Esther Depew+ 
8:30 a.m.  Thomas Heaney+ 
SATURDAY  JANUARY 26 
8:30 a.m.  Layla St. Ledger+ 
5:00 p.m.  Anne Ohler+ 
SUNDAY  JANUARY 27 
7:00 a.m.  Ann Burt+ 
9:00 a.m.  Linda Landerita+ 
11:15 a.m.  Mary Fales+ 

Meditation Group 
 
All are welcomed in this place!  Meeting Friday morn-
ings from 9-10 in the Parish Office Prayer Room, come 
and ñBe Still and Know that I am Godò.   Enter through 
the ramped door facing Harbor Dr. 
Centering Prayer, Meditation, Contemplation are closely 

knit words that suggest letting go of image and thoughts (distractions) and 
entering in to simplicity, stillness and silence.  We often open with asking our 
heavenly Father to lead us into the mysterious silence where His love is re-
vealed to all who call, ñMaranathaéCome, Lord Jesus.ò   

Outreach 
SOUP!! SOUP!! SOUP!!  It is COLD out 
there and we are low on SOUP (no cooking 
soups please). Safeway, Giant and Food 
Lion all have SOUP SALES!!!!!  Take the 
time to remember those less fortunate. Just 
one can (although some are having ñBuy 
one get one freeò sales). The food bank is 

also in need of canned  Spaghetti & Meatballs and Ravioli . 
  
ñ So Many blessings to count today, Definitely more than fingers on both 
hands, Seems like a multitude of blessings to count today, 
Especially to be able to help someone in need 
By sharing a hearty meal or just some available time -  
Why weôre so rewarded by doing good deeds! 
So we praise You, God, for all Youôve done 
And the insurmountable blessings Youôve bestowed - 
...( excerpt: ñSo Many Blessings to Count Today by Linda C. Grazulis) from 
the Salesian Collection 2018 
  

  

Haven Ministries The homeless shel-
ter is at capacity with children and adults, 
including  2 families.  Our church will again 
provide meals and 6 pm to midnight  volun-
teers, Jan.27th to Feb. 2nd.  Please continue 
to keep all the homeless and those on the 
edge of poverty in your prayers.  Thank you 
for your continued generosity. 

Haven Ministries monthly emergency Food Pantry was Friday 
Jan.18th.  Thank you to the High School Life Teen youth group that 
volunteered at the Food Pantry in Stevensville this month. Approx. 
200 families and individuals are helped the 3rd Friday of the month, at 
the locations in Stevensville and Centreville, with meat, fresh produce, 
bakery and non-perishable goods. 
For questions or to volunteer, contact: Margie 
Reedy, MReedy@stchristopherski.org, Mary Jourdak,  MJour-
dak@stchristopherski.org  or Bridgitte Bai-
ley, BBailey@stchristopherski.org  

FIND YOUR GREATNESS - 
Dynamic Catholic event. 
The St. Christopher's Parish 
Leadership Team would like 
to invite you to experience 
this Dynamic Catholic event 
on March 31st in Philadel-
phia.  It will be an amazing 
afternoon perfectly timed 
in the season of Lent. 
https://

dynamiccatholic.com/events/find-your-
greatness 
Tickets are on sale from Dynamic Catholic 
https://dynamiccatholic.com/find-your-
greatness-philadelphia-pa-mar-31-2019 
 
The St. Christopher's Knights of Columbus are 
sponsoring a coach bus for anyone who would 
like to attend.  Please contact mcda-
vis@stchristopherski.org to reserve a spot on 
the bus.  Space is limited and provided on a 
first come, first served basis.   

 

 
 
 
 
You are invited to encounter Jesus in a community of femi-
nine friendship and love this winter. Join us as we begin our 
new 11 week study , ñBeholding Your Kingò. 
  
For more information, contact Martha Burtness 703-200-6713 

mailto:MReedy@stchristopherski.org
mailto:MJourdak@stchristopherski.org
mailto:MJourdak@stchristopherski.org
mailto:BBailey@stchristopherski.org
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